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ALL ACADEMICS AT UCSD

SUBJECT:   Report of the Electronic Publications Task Force

In January 2004, a joint Senate/Administration Task Force was convened to conduct a
study of the issue of electronic publications in the academic review process. The Task
Force has completed its study and submitted the report of its findings. We are pleased
to inform you that the report is available at the following website:

http://academicaffairs.ucsd.edu/offices/apo/reports/EPTFReport.pdf .

We encourage you to read the report and to provide any comments that you might
have to Assistant Vice Chancellor Jennefer Collins (jcollins@ucsd.edu) by Friday, May
7, 2004.
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Acting Senior Vice Chancellor
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